April, 2012
Happy Scrappers

Last months meeting was fun at Dry Creek. Im sorry some of you missed it.
This months meeting will be at the Library in Groves Texas. 5600 W. Washington
St. Groves. If you have any questions contact Jane. Meeting is at 10:30, but we
may arrive as early as 9:30, and leaving at 2:30. There is a fridge, microwave and
stove/oven. Please bring a dish to share. We may bring our machines and work
on our own projects, or bring hand work. Meeting hosted by Jane, Gayle and
Shelly.

1. Due this month is the Strata Exchange hosted by Carol Taylor. I have a
set that Jenny Hynnes mailed me.

2. The president quilt Top is Pieced. Thanks to all the scrappers for all your
help at Dry Creek. A special thank you to Dawn for all her help. She kept me
lined out on this.

3. The Happy Scrappers are going to do the Guild Program for July. Carol
and Carolyn will be the speakers. They will be showing our Row quilts. Please
bring your quilts quilted or not, to the July HS meeting. Bring FOLDED SO
THAT YOUR FIRST ROW is on top, with your name on a pieced of paper pinned
to it. You should clearly mark the row that you started with. They will try to fill a
45 minutes space of time with the row quilts truck showing. Please bring any other
HS scrapper project you might like to share with the guild. They will use them IF
they finish too early.

4. Mystery quilt has only one clue left after this one.

Meeting Hostesses 2012

June Carol and Cathy

July Helen and Barbara Loden
Aug. Dawn, Winnie, and Lydia
Sept. Ruby, Sue, and Laura

Oct. Mickey and Joyce Saia
Nov. Tammy, Gloria and Laurell
Dec. PJ Broussard
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See yall at the meeting.
Scrappily Yours

PJ Brossard

409-988- 1259 (cell)
409-883-4162 (home
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